Adhesive Tape Products, Ltd.
11260 N. W. 91st Street  Miami, FL 33178  PHONE (305) 887-8881  FAX (305) 887-8884



DATE __August 29, 2010	             	            Tape # 	  SF-VFLD      	


Dear Customer:

The OSHA Communication Standard (29 CFR 1910.1200), which became effective for manufacturers of hazardous chemicals on November 25, 1985, requires that all chemically related materials be carefully examined for hazard potential.

We have examined the impact of the standard upon our products and have concluded after a comprehensive review, that pressure-sensitive tape is not a "hazardous material" according to the definitions contained in the standard.  Pressure-sensitive tape falls into the classification for an "article" as defined in the standard:

	"An article is defined as a manufactured item (i) which is formed to a specific shape or design during manufacture; (ii) which has end-use function(s) dependent in whole or in part upon its shape or design during end use; and (iii) which does not release, or otherwise result in exposure to, a hazardous chemical under normal conditions of use."

For this reason, Material Safety Data Sheets are not required for any pressure-sensitive tapes sold by ADHESIVE TAPE PRODUCTS, LTD.

We trust this letter will provide satisfactory documentation for your records with regard to the pressure-sensitive adhesive tape that you purchase from us.

Sincerely yours,

ADHESIVE TAPE PRODUCTS, LTD.

Rosmery Perez


